* Phone

Chancery 8191 Ext 28

ANTI-PARTITION OF IRELAND LEAGUE

High Holborn, W.C.1 June 27th 1939

Pending the establishment of a branch in your district your name as a member of the Anti-Partition of Ireland League has been handed to the Highgate Branch.

The next meeting of the Highgate Branch will be held on Thursday,
June 29th at the Winchester Hotel, Archway Road, at 8.30 p.m.
you will receive in due course a notice of all future meetings from
the Hon. Sec. of that Branch.

J.O. Barry Walsh, Organising Secretary.